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Canadian Coalition for Farm Animals is a non-profit coalition of 25 organizations

 dedicated to the welfare of animals raised for food in Canada.

 Our work is only possible through donations from individuals such as yourself.

  Contact us: info@humanefood.ca  Our website:  www.humanefood.ca.

211 - 33 Hazelton Ave., Toronto, ON, M5R 2E3

Farm animal rescuers put the word out for new homes for some

ex-battery hens, and rural homes across Ontario responded.

Among rescued hens are four who are making their way from

the London, Ontario, area to Uxbridge, to live out their lives

with 20 rescued ducks. Their care-givers will nurse them back

to health, and give them the dignified life they deserve.

WSPA is looking for university and college students to help

with their Choose Cage-free Eggs campaign.  If you can help,

please contact Melissa Matlow:  matlow@wspa.ca.

WSPA is looking for assistance from students and staff at the

following schools:

Centennial College, Toronto

Fanshawe College, London

Humber College, Toronto

Huron College, London

Renison College, Waterloo

Resurrection College, Waterloo

Ridley College, St. Catharines

Sheridan College, Oakville and Brampton

St. Clair College, Windsor

St. Jerome s College, Waterloo

St. Michael s College, Toronto

St. Paul s College, Waterloo

University of Windsor

Global TV aired an investigative documentary on July 28,

co-produced by Kevin Newman, called Revealed: No

Country for Animals.  The film looks at how Canada has

fallen behind other countries in protecting animals from

cruelty and abuse.

If you have not had a chance to see the documentary or to

contact your MP, it is not too late.  Click www.wspa.ca/ccfa

to view the documentary, and to ask your MP to watch it and

to stand against animal cruelty in Canada.

CCFA volunteers will host a booth at this year’s  Toronto

Vegetarian Association’s Annual Vegetarian Food Fair,

September 10-12.  For more information, please visit

http://veg.ca/content/view/52/83/. Please come, visit us at

booth IM23, and take part in the food, speakers, merchandise

and information at the fair.

A big thank you to supporters who have signed up to be

monthly donors!  To support CCFA on an on-going basis,

please click on http://humanefood.ca/donation_new.html
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